
 

 

 

 

September 9, 2019 

  

«Addressee» 

«Address1» «Address2» 
«City», «State»  «Zip» 

  

Dear «Salutation», 

 

After an incredible summer at UW-Madison, we couldn’t be more thrilled to welcome our 

Letters & Science students to campus. At the Chancellor’s Convocation, incoming freshmen and 

transfer students were introduced to University traditions, while upperclassmen returned to a 

community of familiar faces and new adventures. As we look forward to another year of life-

changing impact for our students and faculty, we’re so grateful for the investment you’ve made 

here.  

 

Your support for L&S truly makes an impact. We continue to thrive as the heart of UW-

Madison, providing a learning environment of discovery, knowledge, and wisdom, and you play 

a vital role in furthering this mission.  

 

Thank you for investing in the future of this great College. 

 

On, Wisconsin! 

  

 

Denise P. Hickey, Esq. 

Assistant Dean of Strategic Communications & Advancement 

College of Letters & Science at UW-Madison 

denise.hickey@wisc.edu | 608.890.1153 

 


